
Hello 3rd Grader!
I hope you had an             summer and are 
becoming eager to start this school year! I am 
so excited to get to know each and every one 
of you as individuals and students in our 
classroom. 
I think you’re going to       this year- we are 
going to be doing a lot of fun things and of 
course we will          a lot! By being 
respectful and responsible members of our 
classroom, we will create a                   that 
supports and trusts each other. In our 
classroom we will become mathematicians, 
scientists, authors and historians by exploring 
and discovering new things             . 

➢ Our first day of school is 
September 1st, I will meet 
you outside!

➢ Check out our class website 
here

➢ Please be sure to bring 
your school supplies on the 
first day of school.

➢ This summer I got married, 
so if you see Ms. Petry 
written, that was my 
maiden name!

https://sites.google.com/edison.k12.nj.us/3-5-class-website/home

